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Dear Winchester 
Trails Neighbors, 

It is hard to believe that school will be 
opening less than a month from now. 
The summer has gone by quickly. We 

have had good pool season with much 
fun had by all. The pool also played a 
big part in our Fourth of July party. I 

thank those who volunteered to make 
this happen again this year. Not too many years ago the Fourth of 
July celebration was quite an event in our neighborhood, and it 
appears to be heading in that direction again. 

Due to the dry conditions this year, both Governor Perry and 
County Judge Emmett declared a ban on specific fireworks. While 
fireworks are not addressed in the deed restrictions, the Board had 
posted signs around the Trails to remind everyone of the ban. This 
was out of genuine concern for fires as we had many dry areas in 
the Trails including that around Bang and under the power line 
easements. Both before and after the signs were posted, I had quite 
a few residents contact me about the signs. Most of the calls and 
emails were very positive; however, some were quite upset about 
the ban. The positive comments were centered on how quiet the 
neighborhood was on the evening of the Fourth as well as how clean 
the areas were. That was very telling about the relationships between 
neighbors. I hope that in the coming years, when the bans are not 
in effect, we are able to enjoy fireworks remembering that not all 
residents enjoy the noise associated with them, especially later in 
the evening. Also, if fireworks are part of your celebration, please 
pick up any debris. 

We continue to have nuisance crime in our neighborhood. 
Unfortunately, much of it points to young perpetrators. If you see 
someone acting suspicious, even teenagers, please call the Sheriff ’s 
Office. They can follow up on your calls.

Finally, the Board will be meeting on Thursday, August 6 at the 
clubhouse. All residents are invited to attend. We look forward to 
seeing you there. 

Until next month, Walter 

The residents of Winchester Trails celebrated Independence 
Day with a parade, hotdogs, and a pool party. The parade was 
officially kicked off in the morning by the Fire Department. The 
parade was well attended, and we had an interesting assortment 
of wheeled vehicles! After the parade, the neighbors gathered 
at the pool for swimming and games. Delicious hotdogs, 
watermelon, and desserts were served. It a very fun event and a 
great way to get to know the neighbors better while celebrating 
our nation’s birthday.  

A very special thanks goes to Danette Isaacs for organizing 
the event, to Arthur Walker for cooking the the hotdogs, and 
to Paulette Walker for all of her time and effort.

Fourth of July 
Festivities

Sign up to receive The Trail Writer in your inbox.
Visit PEELinc.com for details.

Go Green, Go Paperless
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David Gurghigian, President........................... 281-894-4140
Jeff Ottmann, Vice President........................... 281-469-1465
Wayne Wilcox, Secretary................................. 281-894-6233
Jim Giese, Assistant Secretary.......................... 281-890-5207
Sandor Karpathy............................................. 281-955-1138

To ask questions or report problems concerning the 
Winchester Trails Subdivision, call

PLANNED COMMUNITY MANAGEMENT
281-870-0585

Sheriff, Non-911 Calls.................................... 713-221-6000

Jim Malone is the security representative for WT.
His email can be found on the Security page of the Trails website.

Greg Johnson.................................................. 832-237-8178
Jim Malone..................................................... 281-890-3803
Ian McCrory................................................... 713-818-0138
Walter Sonne................................................... 281-894-7117
Paulette Walker............................................... 281-894-5708

Clubhouse Rentals
  Linda Van Zuilekom..................................... 832-592-3297
Directory Editor
  Melissa Zmerzlikar............... directory@winchestertails.com
Tennis Committee
  Johnny Hooker............................................. 281-890-9123
Yard of the Month
	 Angie Drouin............................................... 281-955-0644
Stork Committee
	 Ron Matthew����������������������������� stork@winchestertails.com
Welcome Committee
	 Pat Fernandez����������������������� welcome@winchestertail.com
Newsletter Editor
	 Melanie Scales.................. newsletter@winchestertrails.com
	 Mary Gwynne
Social Committee
	 ................................................................................OPEN

Committee chairmen

Maintenance 
association directors

mud #9 officers

Publisher
	 Peel, Inc.......................www.PEELinc.com, 888-687-6444
	 Advertising.......advertising@PEELinc.com, 888-687-6444

Board of Directors

Bashans Painting
 & Home Repair

• Interior & Exterior Painting
• Hardi Plank Installation
• Wood Replacement
• Sheetrock Repair
• Interior Carpentry
• Cabinet Painting
• Wallpaper Removal and Texturizing
• Pressure Washing
• Fence Repair/Replacement
• Garage Floor Epoxy
• Custom Staining

Commercial/Residential
Free Estimates

281-347-6702

References Available • Fully Insured
No PAymENt UNtIl ComPlEtIoN

281-731-3383cell

bashanspainting@earthlink.net

Upcoming Events
August

August 6	 Board Meeting at WT Clubhouse at 7 PM
August 24	 CFISD students back to school
August 29	 Pool returns to weekend schedule (10 AM – 9 PM)
September 7	 Labor Day
		  No School for CFISD
		  Pool Closes for the season

Mops at the MET 
Registration

If you need a listening ear, friendship with other moms, yours kids 
involved in a fun program, delicious buffets, advice from seasoned 
moms, then you need MOPS at the MET.  Two dynamic groups 
meet two Friday mornings per month (September through May) 
from 9:15 to 11:45 AM.  Childcare is provided upon registration.  
Registration is $55 per semester.  Register online today to secure 
your spot at metmops.org or TheMetonline.org.  If you have any 
questions, please call 281-890-1900.
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WINCHESTER TRAILS MARKET REPORT

TIME TO MOVE?
Select Sandra! I care about 
property values! After 10 years, 
I know the neighborhood.
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Sandra Keyser
sandra.keyser@century21.com
P: 713-882-2672 • F: 281-246-4966

®

Average PSF

TOTAL 

- 70.75 - 74.13 72.43

Cornerstone

Yard of The Month
Congratulations to Both Our Winners!

Front Section
Carl Main

10414 Cutting Horse

Back Section
Cheeves Louis

10219 Dude Road
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MINIMIZE PORES & FINE LINES 

Courtney Snook
Medical Spa

Marketing Liason
Janies Rummel 

Medical Spa 
Marketing Manager

Diana Malone, MD
1960 Family Practice 

Brandi
Valenzuela, 

PA-C
1960 Family 

Practice
Huong Le, MD

Medical Spa Director
1960 Family Practice
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Teen Jazz (a must for drill team hopefuls)
Ballet Tumbling (for 3-4 yr. olds)
Ballet/Tap (for 5-6 yr. olds)
Drill Team Technique
Drill/Jazz Technique
Drill classes taught by Cy-Fair & Cy-Creek Officers

Ballet/Tap/Jazz...Take 1,2 or all 3
(for 7-8 and 9-10 yr. olds)
Adult Tap, Jazz or Ballet

•
•
•
•
•

•
•
•

We offer classes for 3 years thru adult

10902 Tower Oaks Blvd. (1000 yards from Jones Rd.)

281-469-4874 • 281-469-8205

1/2 OFF $20 REGISTRATION Fee
Bring a friend & get free Registration fee

1 Hour Per Week $42/Month, 2 Hours Per Week $69/Month
3 Hours Per Week $84/Month • Additional Discounts For 2nd Students

We offer the following reasonable tuition, registration fees and recital costs. 
A 6750 sq.ft. facility with four teaching rooms, large waiting rooms and two 
viewing windows and a mature, caring and highly qualified teaching staff.

42 Years 
Experience

5th Year 
At Same 
Prices

Carolyn Robert School of Dance Ballet • Pointe’ • Tap • Jazz
Lyrical • Hip Hop • Drill Team

Part III:  Firewalls
Over the past two newsletters, I’ve submitted articles relating to 

wireless network security and Internet security software.  While 
it isn’t by any means the final piece of some magic security triad, 
the firewall is an extremely important facet of overall network and 
computer security.

Firewalls can be software (sometimes integrated into Internet 
security packages like I talked about last month) or hardware devices, 
and their purpose is to control the flow of network traffic.  Hardware 
firewalls can also (and typically do) perform some routing functions, 
allowing multiple computers behind the firewall in the secure zone 
to share a single point of connection to the Internet.  To take it a 
step further, many firewalls actually combine many functions into a 
single device:  firewall/router, wired network switch, wireless access 
point, VPN gateway, and even voice-over-IP (VoIP) functions for 
services like Vonage.

In the simplest terms, a firewall protects you by letting you do 
what you need and want to do while at the same time preventing 
the bad guys from doing things on your computer or Internet 
connection they shouldn’t.  In short, it allows “good” traffic and 
denies “bad” traffic.  At the same time, it makes your computer(s) 
invisible and denies connection attempts from the outside world.  
By default, most consumer-targeted firewall/routers (Linksys, D-
Link, Netgear, etc.) come preconfigured this way.  In almost all 
cases, this configuration works just fine out of the box – no special 
rules are necessary.  However, sometimes outside traffic does need 
to pass through from the outside to the inside – especially in the 
cases of gamers or those that might serve up things like websites on 
privately-owned equipment.  Rules can be made in the software of 
the firewall to allow this to occur.

In general, I prefer hardware firewalls to software firewalls primarily 
because the “bad” traffic is stopped at the device and never touches 
my internal, protected devices.  Another reason is that a software 
firewall protects only the computer on which it is installed.  On the 
other hand, a single hardware firewall/router can protect every device 
connected to your home network, while allowing multiple devices 
to share a single Internet connection.  This is important in today’s 

converging technology world where everything can connect to the 
Internet:  computers, digital phone services, DVR/TiVo units and 
other multimedia devices, etc.

For those of you with AT&T’s uVerse product, you’re most likely 
already protected by the firewall integrated into the big 2Wire “brain 
box”.  This device also provides wireless networking functionality, 
and it is secured with encryption and a password by default.  If you’re 
using DSL or Comcast’s cable service, there is a chance you have 
firewall functionality in the DSL/cable modems, but there’s also a 
chance you are not protected.  An easy way to check:  go to your Start 
Menu, select Run, type in “cmd” (no quotes) and press OK.  This 
will open up a Command Prompt window.  At the blinking prompt, 
type in “ipconfig” (no quotes), hit Enter, and look at the information 
displayed next to the IP Address line.  If you see something that 
begins with 192.168.x.x or 10.x.x.x (where the x will be other series 
of numbers), then you’re most likely behind a firewall.  If you see 
another series of numbers, that means you’re flapping in the breeze 
and have an accessible, publicly-routable address assigned to your 
computer.  In this case, I hope you have a software firewall, because 
if you don’t, you’re extremely vulnerable to hacker attack.  Another 
sure way to check:  do the ipconfig stuff mentioned above, then go 
to www.whatismyip.com and compare the IP addresses.  If they’re 
different, you’re most likely behind a firewall.  If they match, you’re 
definitely not.

In closing, over the past three articles, I’ve touched on several 
aspects of safe computing:  wireless security, Internet security software 
and firewalls.  As I mentioned, while these aspects are extremely 
important – and should always be the cornerstone of good home 
computing security – they’re not the end-all, be-all.  They will 
protect you from many threats, but they won’t protect you from 
everything.  Good surfing habits and common sense can go a long 
way to protecting yourself as well.  If you don’t know what something 
is, don’t click on it!

I hope everyone has found these articles (while basic in many 
ways, I know) helpful and informative.  Happy, safe and secure 
computing!
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caring
dedication 

 service
 compassion

FAMILY PRACTICEFAMILY PRACTICE

providing  
quality care 
for the 
entire family 

providing  
quality care 
for the 
entire family 

Board Certified Physicians in Family Practice, Internal Medicine 
and Pediatrics dedicated to your healthcare needs. 

meet our team 

office hours 

1960 Family Practice & Urgent Care Center 1960 Family Practice & Urgent Care Center 
837 FM 1960 West Ste 105 
Houston, Texas 77090 
(Right behind Starbucks @ Red Oak) 
(281) 586-3888 

20320 Northwest Frwy Ste 500  
Houston, Texas 77065 

(turn right at the Firework Warehouse) 
Located at 290 and 1960

Our physicians at 1960 Family Practice are using the latest and most 
advanced technology to diagnose and treat your medical conditions.  
We perform routine physicals, well woman exams including pap, 
pilot/flight physicals and well child exams.  

Our doctors are board certified in Family Practice, Internal 
Medicine and Pediatrics.  We have experience of 20+ years in 
the medical field.  We look forward to providing our patents 
with excellent services at our new location as well as maintaining 
our current care in the 1960 area.  For those patients living in 
the 290 area, we encourage you to schedule appointments at 
our second location. 

Because sickness doesn’t revolve around a Monday-Friday 8-5 
schedule, we are offer Urgent Care for your convenience.  Our 
1960 location has extended hours with evenings and weekends 
available.  The 290 location offers Saturday hours from 9am-12pm. 

Call today to schedule your appointment. 281-586-3888 

Mon-Tues     8am-8pm 

Wed,Thurs,Fri     8am-5pm 

Saturday     8am-1pm 

Sunday     Noon-3pm 

290 LOCATION: 

Mon-Fri     8am-5pm 

Saturday      9am-12pm 

Huong T Le, MD 

Quoc Le, MD 

Alex Nguyen, MD 

Blandina Sison, MD 

Marian Allan, MD 

Anthony Yee-Young, MD 

Diana Malone, MD 

Shital Patel, MD 

Heidi Nashed-Guirgis, MD 

Luz Marquez, MD 

Jennifer Dong, MD 

Haley Nguyen, MD 

Tami Berckenhoff, PA-C 

Brandi Valenzuela, PA-C 

Sydney Payne, PA-C 

*NEW LOCATION AT HWY 290* 
20320 Northwest Frwy. Ste. 500 - Houston, TX 77065 

Located at 290 and 1960 

Services offered at 1960 Family Practice
Physicals 
Well Woman Exams 
Diabetes
Hypertension 

Heart Disease 
Lung Disease 
Sleep Disorders 
Workmans Comp 

Hormone Therapy 
Cancer Screening 
Gastrointestinal Disease 
Bone Density 

Walk-In Clinic & Same Day Appointments
No appointment Necessary - Most Insurance Accepted

Accepting New Patients

Appointment press option 1
281-586-3888

Flu shots

$15
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Website Info Available
	 For the convenience of all our residents, 
one can get pool schedules, download 
forms, and look at upcoming events on our 
website, www.winchestertrails.com

Articles in this newsletter express the opinions of their authors and do 
not necessarily reflect the opinions of Peel, Inc. or any of its employees. 
Peel, Inc. is not responsible for the accuracy of any facts stated in articles 
submitted by others. Federal Copyright Laws prohibit the reproduction 
of previously published materials which include newspaper articles, 
magazine articles and web page articles without the original author's 
expressed written consent. Please do not submit articles which are in 
violation of this law.

MILESTONES

Not Available OnLine

New Teenagers - Happy 13th!
08/24 - Heather Thayer
08/28 - Phillip White

08/30 - Andrew Sullivan
New Drivers - Happy 16th!
08/12 - Elizabeth Przyborski

New Voters - Happy 18th!
08/12 - Steven Ellis

08/18 - Robby Wilcox
08/20 - Jonathan Miller

08/25 - Eric Sonne
08/30 - Gabriela Barrios

New Adults - Happy 21st!
08/22 - Jennifer Jackson
08/29 - Allison Wardwell

Happy 20th Anniversary!
08/02 - Denis & Kristine Aubut

Happy 25th Anniversary!
08/04 - Joe & Joyce Bontke

08/04 - Frank Sanchez & Mary Ellen 
Truncali

Melissa Zmerzlikar    
directory@winchestertrails.com
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We Challenge What 
You Pay For Electricity

Spark Power BankSpark Power Bank

SIGN-UP ONLINE TODAY!
WWW.SPARKPOWERBANK.COM

SIGN-UP ONLINE TODAY!
WWW.SPARKPOWERBANK.COM

Please choose “Newsletter Ad” as your referral

I’m Texas Energy Analyst Alan Lammey. 
Maybe you’ve heard me on the radio talking
about the market forces that drive energy 
prices. I’m here to tell you that you’re not 

stuck paying those high prices
to big electric companies anymore!

Why pay more than you have to?Why pay more than you have to?

Year-Round TXTerrapins Swim Team
Announces Open Registration Days 

for Competitive Training
The Texas Terrapins Swim Team (TTST) will have Pre-Registration for the 2009 / 2010 

year-round swim season on Wednesday, August 19th & Friday, August 21st from 5:15 PM 
– 7:30 PM @ Lakeside Pool in Fairfield.  Open Registration for the 2009 / 2010 year-round 
swim season will be on Wednesday, August 26th from 5:00 PM – 7:00 PM @ Lakeside Pool 
in Fairfield.  For directions to the pool, please visit our website at www.texasterrapins.com 
and click on pool locations.  Registration forms are on our website and can be completed 
out ahead of time!

TTST has accomplished some great things this past year such as almost doubling our 
team size. We went from a peak season of 80 swimmers to a peak season of 155 and we are 
continuing to grow while keeping our family atmosphere.  All of our swimmers improved 
tremendously throughout the year and topped the charts during summer league as most of 
them were invited to Ponderosa and Red, White, and Blue Invitationals where they were 
ribbon and medal winners.  One of our swimmers, Sydney Stanford, won high point at 
Ponderosa for the 7/8 year old girls!  Just before summer league started, we also attended 
short course T.A.G.S. and will be attending long course T.A.G.S. later this 
summer as well.  We invite you to join our growing team and find out why 
we are a stroke above the rest.

DISCLAIMER: Articles and ads in this newsletter 
express the opinions of their authors and do not 
necessarily reflect the opinions of Peel, Inc. or its 
employees. Peel, Inc. is not responsible for the 
accuracy of any facts stated in articles submitted 
by others. The publisher also assumes no 
responsibility for the advertising content with this 
publication. All warranties and representations 
made in the advertising content are solely that of 
the advertiser and any such claims regarding its 
content should be taken up with the advertiser.
* The publisher assumes no liability with regard 
to its advertisers for misprints or failure to place 
advertising in this publication except for the actual 
cost of such advertising.
* Although every effort is taken to avoid mistakes 
and/or misprints, the publisher assumes no 
responsibility for any errors of information or 
typographical mistakes, except as limited to the 
cost of advertising as stated above or in the case of 
misinformation, a printed retraction/correction.
* Under no circumstances shall the publisher 
be held liable for incidental or consequential 
damages, inconvenience, loss of business or 
services, or any other liabilities from failure to 
publish, or from failure to publish in a timely 
manner, except as limited to liabilities stated 
above.
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Increasing water safety awareness and standards

FACTS YOU NEED TO KNOW ABOUT DROWNING

For more information,
check out our website at

www.colinshope.org

Drowning is the leading
cause of unintentional

injury-related death
in children ages 1-4

Drowning is the 2nd leading cause of unintentional injury-related death ages 1-14.

DROWNING WILL AFFECT YOU
OR SOMEONE YOU KNOW

Most children are out of sight 
or missing for less than 5 
minutes and usually in the 
presence of 1 or both parents.

NO ONE is “drown 
proof” – no matter 
their level of 
swimming ability.

Falls, entrapments, 
and injuries lead to 
drowning regardless 
of swimming level.

A majority of people overestimate 
their own and their child’s ability to 
swim, especially in a panic event.

5min

Drowning 
occurs in as 
little as 2 
minutes.

Most children die 
who are submerged 
for as little as 6-10 
minutes.

Irreversible brain 
damage occurs 
in as little as 4 
minutes.

2min 4min 6min

Children who drown do not scream, splash, or struggle.  They silently slip beneath the water, even with adults & lifeguards present.

DROWNING IS QUICK AND SILENT

DROWNING CAN STILL OCCUR
EVEN IF YOU KNOW HOW TO SWIM

1          2 3         4 5          6           7          8          9 10          11   12          13           14

C

M

Y

CM

MY

CY

CMY

K

factSheet_ad_half.pdf   6/25/2009   2:24:33 PM

GREEN THUMB CORNER
At the time of writing a couple of showers have helped the grass to 

recover, but I’m sure lots of folks have been facing some high water 
bills in trying to make it through the long dry spell. If you’ve been 
out of town it’s disheartening to get back and find a heavy load of 
“catch‑up” yard work awaiting your return, and the oppressive heat 
and humidity of August don’t exactly encourage you to get back 
to work again. But sooner or later, it has to be done. As usual, try 
to work in the relative cool of the early morning or evening, and 
remember to cover up during the day to avoid sunburn.

Clean up the beds, removing fallen foliage, yellowed leaves and 
dead wood, and cut off any faded blossoms. Removal of seed pods 
from crape myrtles will prolong the flowering period. Cut back those 
“leggy” annuals to encourage fresh growth and new blooms; this 
works particularly well on begonias and impatiens. Dahlias should 
be cut back after the first crop, leaving about half the growth.

Be prepared to supply artificial watering to maintain healthy grass 
if we have a prolonged dry spell in the August heat. If you have any 
dead spots, or areas where Bermuda grass and opportunistic weeds 
have taken over from the St. Augustine, the best remedy is water and 
food. Healthy St. Augustine will choke out the weeds. Any stressed 
areas of grass are also more susceptible to chinch bug damage, so keep 
up the six‑weekly application of granular pesticide. But make sure 

that you water it in well, and that’s doubly important if you decide 
to apply a light feeding of 15‑5‑10; the grass can “burn” very easily 
in this heat. Make sure to give the lawn a good soaking every now 
and then; watch for the tell-tale signs of drought - often shown by 
patches of grass taking on a shiny, metallic, “brassy” appearance.

Fungal diseases can be a major problem in our hot and humid 
climate. For the last few years I’ve been fighting a losing battle against 
anthracnose blight and black spot on photinia shrubs. It shows up in 
the form of round or oval brown or black spots, often with definite 
margins. Remove and destroy affected leaves, and spray plants with 
Benomyl, Captan, Zineb or other copper-based fungicide; the general 
purpose Daconyl is also labeled for anthracnose. And watch out for 
white powdery mildew on crape myrtles and euonymus; control with 
Consan Triple‑Action 20 (this is a good general‑purpose fungicide/
algicide/bactericide and is also a great household helper ‑ use it to 
kill mildew on brick or siding, around the shower stall or window 
frames, or to eliminate the mildew odor from wet carpet).

Water azaleas regularly and well. They are setting buds now and 
if they have not bloomed well in the past, check overhead to see 
that they are receiving some sunlight during the months of July and 
August. Azaleas don’t like too much direct sun, preferring it to be 

(Continued on page 11)
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*Whitening for Life $99

www.chrisblumedental.com

DENTISTRY THAT HELPS YOU 
LOOK GOOD - AND FEEL GOOD - 

WHILE YOU ENJOY 
TODAY’S FASTER PACED LIFESTYLE.

DENTISTRY THAT HELPS YOU 
LOOK GOOD - AND FEEL GOOD - 

WHILE YOU ENJOY 
TODAY’S FASTER PACED LIFESTYLE.

• Cosmetic and Advanced General Dentistry
• State-of-the-Art Facility

• Most Insurance Plans Accepted

www.chrisblumedental.com

(281) 469-3440
9447 Jones Rd

Houston TX 77063
(corner of West & Jones)

(281) 970-4000
13611 Skinner • Suite 220

Cypress TX 77429
(corner of Spring Cypress & Skinner)

VICTORIA ANDREWS, DDS
chris blume, dds

*Whitening for Life $99

BUSINESS FORMS
NEWSLETTERS

FLYERS
ENVELOPES

LETTERHEADS
NCR SNAP APART

FORMS
RUBBER STAMPS
BUSINESS CARDS

1-888-687-6444 ext. 24
Solving all your printing needs.

filtered through a high canopy of trees, but they need enough to 
promote bud formation. Don’t be tempted to feed ‑ May was the 
last month to fertilize azaleas. Light green leaves (particularly if the 
veins stand out) may signify chlorosis (lack of iron).

On the other hand, this month is the appropriate time for feeding 
chrysanthemums to promote fall blooms. Continue pinching back 
tip growth to encourage compact growth and more flower buds.

Summer rose care consists of pruning, light applications of a 
high‑nitrogen fertilizer to encourage fall growth, a regular pest/fungus 
spray program every ten to fifteen days, plenty of water and a good 
layer of mulch.

If you like to grow your own bedding plants from seed, this is the 
traditional month to sow seeds in flats for fall and spring bloomers, 
and many perennials can be sown now for flowering next year. And 
don’t forget that you can sow bluebonnet seeds directly on the ground 
anytime from July to the end of the year.

THIS MONTH’S TIP: It’s easy to forget to sweep up the grass 
clippings from the curbside after the mowing and edging is finished, 
but that last little clean-up task can make a big difference to the final 
appearance.

Phil Richards
Prich8935@aol.com

Green Thumb Corner - (Continued from page 10)

Advertising Information
Please support the businesses that advertise in the 
Winchester Trails Trailwriter. Their advertising dollars 
make it possible for all residents to receive a newsletter each 
month at no charge. No homeowners association funds are 
used to produce or mail the newsletters. If you would like 
to support the newsletter by advertising, please contact our 
Sales Office at 888-687-6444; advertising@PEELinc.com for 
ad information and pricing The deadline for ads is the 10th 
of each month for the upcoming month’s newsletter.

Classifieds
Personal classifieds (one time sell items, such as a used 
bike...) run at no charge to Winchester residents, limit 30 
words, please e-mail articles@PEELinc.com.

Business classifieds (offering a service or product line for 
profit) are $50, limit 40 words, please contact Peel, Inc. Sales 
Office @ 888-687-6444 or advertising@PEELinc.com.
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Team of Dental Specialists

Family Dentistry

Cosmetic Dentistry

Orthodontics and Invisalign

Periodontal (Gum) Treatment/Surgery

Root Canal Treatment

Wisdom Tooth Removal

Dentures and Partials

Dental Implants

Evan Melamed, DDSEvan Melamed, DDS

Kenneth Lepow, DDSKenneth Lepow, DDS
Dean Lankford, DMDDean Lankford, DMD


